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Permanent Mission of Belgium to the United Nations

New York
our reference No.
S.2011/325

New York, 20 June 2011

The Permanent Representative of Belgium to the United Nations presents his
compliments to the Secretary-General of the United Nations and has the honour to
refer to his note LA/COD/4 of 17 January 2011 regarding resolution A/65/30,
entitled “Consideration of effective measures to enhance the protection, security and
eafetv nf dinlomatic and congnlar missions and representatives”.
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In that connection, he has the honour to transmit herewith a table listing
reported incidents involving foreign diplomatic and consular offices in Belgium.
This document also sets out the measures taken by Belgium as a host country to
ensure the security and safety of such offices in its territory.

With regard to incidents involving Belgian diplomatic offices abroad, the
Belgian authorities would refer to the recent carjacking of the Ambassador of
Belgium in Quagadougou (Burkina Faso). This incident is being followed closely by
the Belgian security services.
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United Nations General Assembly — Sixth Committee — follow-up to resolutions

Protection, security and safety of diplomatic and consular missions and
representatives
Resolution A/RES/65/30: Consideration of effective measures to enhance the
protection, security and safety of diplomatic and consular missions and
representatives
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(1) Number of security incidents involving foreign diplomatic missions in
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United Nations General Assembly — Sixth Committee — follow-up to resolutions

. Specific measures

A diplomatic mission with a security issue reponts 1t to the Depaxtment of
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